
Indian Institute of Science Education and Research (IISER) Kolkata 

Mohanpur - 741 246 

RTI REQUEST No. ISERK/R/2017/70005 

Text of Application  

(            ) 

I was selected to IISER kolkata for its PhD program begining August 

2016 session. As per the conditions I had to secure my admission 

through a payment of 21024/- within the stipulated date. I made the 

payment as per the rules, but as I secured admission in another 

institute, RGCB, Trivandrum, under the aegis of DBT, in my area of 

interest I opted to withdraw my admission from IISER kolkata. 

I wrote to the Registrar, IISER-K etc for the refund from IISER 

Kolkata, and as per their instruction I submitted all the documents 

needed to avil the refund. I was told that the sum of 3000/- would be 

deducted after which the remaining would be returned. It has been 

more than a month since the process has been completed and i have 

written to the institute and the concerned authorities regarding the 

same but there has been no response. 

I would like to know the status of my refund claim. 

Thank you. 

Reply of Application  

(             ) 

The fees have been already refunded though NEFT mode and the 

details of the transactions are as below: 

Name of the Beneficiary: JOHN VEMPANOLIL JOHN,  

Saving Bank Account No. 0068010056461,  

Bank name and Address: United bank of India, Tivoli Park Branch, 

Kolkata,  

IFS Code: UTBI0TVP142,  

Remittance Amount: 18,024/- (Rupees Eighteen Thousand Twenty 

Four only),  

Remittance Date: 04.10.2016,  

Mode of Remittance: NEFT,  

UTR No.: IOBAN16278431632,  

IOB Cheque Number: 003513, dated 01.10.2016. 

Sr No. 

(     ) 
Action Taken 

(           ग ) 

Date of 

Action 

(           
     ) 

Action Taken 

By 

(             ) 
Remarks (      ) 

1 RTI REQUEST 

RECEIVED 

25/10/2016 PIO Forwarded by CPIO, D/O HE, MHRD 

vide letter no. 43-1/2016(RTI-37/320)-

TS-VII dtd. 21.10.2016  and  received by 

the Public Authority on 25.10.2016. 

2 REQUEST DISPOSED 

OF 

21/11/2016 PIO Vide letter no. IISER-K/RTI/2016-

17/1554, dated  21.11.2016. 


